
 

TOWN OF SARDINIA 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

January 20, 2021 

The Planning Board of the Town of Sardinia was scheduled for Wednesday, January 20, 2021, 

and was called to order at 7:00 PM by Chairman Nancy Spink 

Members Present:                                                                   Absent:    

Nancy S pink        

Bob Hill             

Keith Reynolds  

Christine Eisensmith 

Dan Szustalowsk 

 

Minutes:  Minutes were approved by all. 

Correspondence: none 

Old Business:  Ray Hammer returned to the Board to address what concerns the Board had had 
in its spring meeting. Mr. Hammer had the same drawing that he had presented prior. He was 
again told to return next month with drainage details, landscape, and lighting details.  

New Business:   National Energy Development LLC, and their Lawyer Mr. Sorgi, made an original 
concept presentation to the Board on the proposed solar farm on Hand Road. The Board asked 
several questions to include removal plan once NED were to remove panels. Chairman Nancy 
noted that the sequence of work needed to be changed to have environmental protrction placed 
in the ditch prior to excavating for an access road. Keith asked if the electric company had 
accepted tying into their grid, to which NED stated yes. At the next meeting, prior to any vote, the 
removal plan, all necessary permits, etc. will be presented to the Board.           

Motion was made by Christine, second by many to adjourn. Vote was 5 to 0 approving this motion. 
Meeting was closed by Chairman Nancy at 7:35 PM. 

Next scheduled meeting is Febuary 17th, 2021 at 7pm.  

 

Submitted by:    Nancy Spink 


